
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 30th September – Friday 4th October 
 

 

We have been: 

• We’ve been building our finger muscles using tweezers 

to harvest peas and sweetcorn! 

• Talking about the structure of our traditional stories in 
Guided Reading e.g. character, setting, problem, solution 

• We’ve been ordering numbers to 10 and then to 20 in 

Maths. We have also been exploring different 2D shapes 

and their properties 

• Playing ‘what’s in the box?’ in phonics and identifying 
the initial sounds of the objects in our box 

• Continuing daily finger exercises to build strength in our 
fingers to help us hold tools for drawing and creating 

 

Please remember we have open classroom every day which is 

your opportunity to come in and choose books to share and 

take home with your child. Please record these in your child’s 

yellow reading record diary. 

 

Next Wednesday afterschool from 3.15 - 4.00pm we have 

an extended open classroom time. If you wish to speak to 

your child’s class teacher, we will be available to talk to.  

 

Thank you! 

 

 


